
Barnstable Council on Aging 
825 Falmouth Rd 

Hyannis, MA 02601 
 

Monthly Meeting – March 22, 2017 
@ 9:00 AM 

 
 
Present: John Jope, Taylor Cobb, John Alden, Paul Curley, Eleanor Letterie, Josephine 
Melpignano, Helen Stretch 
 
Also present: Madeline Noonan, Director, Stephanie Dannemann, FBCOA, Loni 
Monahan 
 
The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM and a quorum was met. Minutes from the 
February meeting were accepted as written. 
 
Director’s Report: Letter directed to Lynne Poyant regarding Bridge Club has not been 
sent yet. Further actions are being deliberated. 
 
Generator for Senior Center is included in new budget by the town council this week. 
 
FBCOA Report: Stephanie said that St. Patrick’s Day luncheon was a success. Food was 
purchased at Star Market who gave a discount on the corned beef.  
 
John Jope said that a review of the bylaws would take place in May. Election of council 
officers would take place in June.  
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:39 AM 
 
Next meeting April 19, 2017 @ 9 AM   
   
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
John Alden 
Secretary 


